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As an American citizen I strongly suppose this bill.  Americans have a long history of 

building their own firearms, actually since before the nation existed, and the second 

amendment protects that right from being denied by the government.  Besides being 

unconstitutional, this bill would not prevent or reduce crime.  It would simply turn law 

abiding citizens into felons instantly upon enactment.  It will also cost taxpayers 

financially in the court system where it will be eventually overturned.  Individuals 

committing crimes need to be held accountable for their actions, not society in 

general. 


